
 

Recruitment of  HKU Student Buddies for “On My Way to HKU” (向港大出發) on 30 March, 

2015 
 

 
 

Dear Students, 
 

You are cordially invited to be student buddies for “On My Way to HKU” (向港大出發), on 30 March, 

2015 (Monday). The programme will invite 150 primary 4 to 6 children from diverse backgrounds to 
experience university life for half-day at HKU with the aims to cultivate in themselves a positive attitude 
towards learning and acquiring knowledge. Details of  the programme are as below: 
 
Date: 30 March, 2014 (Monday) 
Time: 1:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
Venue: The University of  Hong Kong 
Language: Cantonese & English 
 
Rundown:  

 

Time Event 

1:00 p.m. Report for Duty 

1:00 p.m. – 1:45 p.m. Final Briefing 

1:45 p.m. – 2:15 p.m. Picking up the children  

2:15 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. Registration at Moot Court, 2/F, Cheng Yu Tung Tower, Centennial Campus, 
HKU 

2:30 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. Presentation and Sharing Ceremony of First-in-the-Family Education Fund 
officiated by Prof Peter Mathieson, President and Vice-Chancellor of HKU 

3:15 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. Campus Tour 

4:00 p.m. – 4:45 p.m. Tutorial 

4:45 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. Photo-taking 

5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. Leading children to coach 

6:00 p.m. End of Duty 



 
Responsibilities of  Student Buddies: 
 
Before the Event: 
i) To attend a briefing session from 5:30 – 6:30 pm on 26 March, 2015 (Thursday); 
ii) To conduct a mock campus tour. 
 
On 30 March, 2015 
i) To be an ambassador of  HKU in sharing your learning experiences and university life with the 

children; 
ii) To receive and lead the children throughout the programme of  the day; 
iii) To interact with the children and ensure that they are actively engaged and enjoy all the activities; 

and 
iv) To provide support and assistance to children with special needs. 
 
After the Event 
i) Be responsible for reporting the activities of  the day (e.g. taking and sending photos back to 

CEDARS). 
 

Interested students should register at http://2736706.polldaddy.com/s/on-my-way-2015 on or 
before 5 p.m., 6 March, 2015 (Friday). All the student buddies will be entitled to a certificate.  

 
If  you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact CEDARS – Student Development at 2857 8387 

or email to cedars-programmes@hku.hk. Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Centre of  Development and Resources for Students 
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